Message

From: Cooper, Tiffany [Cooper.Tiffany@epa.gov]

Sent: 6/16/2021 4:46:20 PM

To: Guilaran, Yu-Ting [Guilaran.Yu-Ting@epa.gov]

CC: Mclain, Jennifer L. [Mclain.Jennifer@epa.gov]; Bissonette, Eric [Bissonette.Eric@epa.gov]; Burneson, Eric

[Burneson.Eric@epa.gov]; Rodgers-Jenkins, Crystal [Rodgers-Jenkins.Crystal@epa.gov]; Thompkins, Anita
[Thompkins.Anita@epa.gov]; Simbanin, Cynthia [Simbanin.Cynthia@epa.gov]; Bergman, Ronald
[Bergman.Ronald@epa.gov]

Subject: RE: Consolidated QFRs

Attachments: HEC FY22 QFRs Regan For OGWDW back to YT.docx

Thanks a ton! Comments and changes incorporated. Let me know if this is now gtg.

From: Guilaran, Yu-Ting <Guilaran.Yu-Ting@epa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 12:29 PM

To: Cooper, Tiffany <Cooper.Tiffany@epa.gov>

Cc: Mclain, Jennifer L. <Mclain.Jennifer@epa.gov>; Bissonette, Eric <Bissonette.Eric@epa.gov>; Burneson, Eric
<Burneson.Eric@epa.gov>; Rodgers-Jenkins, Crystal <Rodgers-lenkins.Crystal@epa.gov>; Thompkins, Anita
<Thompkins.Anita@epa.gov>; Simbanin, Cynthia <Simbanin.Cynthia@epa.gov>; Bergman, Ronald
<Bergman.Ronald@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Consolidated QFRs

Hi Tiff
Thank you and the divisions for pulling these together. Please see my edits/questions in the
attached and Imk if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Yu-Ting Guilaran, P.E.

Deputy Office Director

Office of Ground Water and Drinking Water
Office of Water

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

Mail code: 4601M

Tel: 202-564-6591

From: Cooper, Tiffany <Cooper . Yiffanv@ena. sov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:56 AM

To: Guilaran, Yu-Ting <Guilaran Yu-Ting@epa.god>

Cc: Mclain, Jennifer L. <clain Jennifer@ena goy>; Bissonette, Eric <Bissonstis Eric@ena gov>; Burneson, Eric
<Burneson. Erici®epa gov>; Rodgers-Jenkins, Crystal <Rodgers-lenkins. Crystal@epa.gov>; Thompkins, Anita
<Thompkins.Anite@epa.gov>; Simbanin, Cynthia <Simbanin, Cynthia@spa.goy>; Bergman, Ronald

<Bergrman Ronsld®epa, goy>

Subject: Consolidated QFRs

Yu-Ting,
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Attached are the consolidated QFRs and edits made by the divisions in track change. Many thanks to DWPD and SRMD
for moving these so quickly. Our edits are due to OW by 2:00. Please let us know if you have any questions/concerns
and we'll work to edit as necessary. Thanks!

Best,

Tiffany L Cooper
Budget Officer
Office of Ground Water and Drinking Water

ED_006205_00001792-00002



